Cindy Davis, Chairman ICC Nominating Committee c/o Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213 April 3, 2023

Dear Cindy

I am writing this letter in support of Michael Savage for Reelection to the Board of Directors of ICC. Michael has been a huge supporter of BOAM the past few years and I personally have a wonderful relationship with him. Michael has handled himself very professionally and has been a great source of knowledge to me and the members of BOAM. I cannot think of anyone more qualified or passionate about what he does. Michael is a wonderful person to talk to and bounce ideas off. He has BOAM's complete support for reelection.

Yours Sincerely,

Brian Measells BOAM President